
Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Littledean Church of England Primary School 
 

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL 
 

Telephone: 01594 822171 
Fax: 01594 825436 
Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk  
Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk 
Twitter: @littledeansch 

 
 
 

Loving one another, building each other up 

 
9th November 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
Parental Consultations 
 
This term we will carry out parental consultations by telephone rather than the usual face to face conversations.  
 
They will be held as follows: 
 

Holly Leaves Class Mrs Orchard    Thursday 25th November 9.00 – 6.00 
Holly Berries Class Miss Aldred   Wednesday 24th November 9.00 – 6.00 
Chestnut Class  Miss Haynes / Mrs Walters Monday 22nd November 9.00 – 6.00 
Maple Class  Miss May / Mrs Walters  Monday 29th November 9.00 – 6.00 

 
The conversation will last for a maximum of 10 minutes. This is an opportunity to discuss your child’s learning, and 
any other issues or concerns you may have. Appointments will not be made around drop off and collection times.  
 
If you would like to chat with the teachers but are unable to make these dates please make a note on the attached 
slip and I will try to arrange a mutually convenient day and time.  
 
Please complete and return the slip attached by Monday 15th November 2021 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please complete and return to school by Monday 15th November 2021 
 
 
Childs Name ……………………………………………  Class ……………………….. 
 
Preferred time slot is: please tick all that are convenient 
 

 9.00 – 12.30  
 
 1.00 – 4.00 
 
 4.00 – 6.00 

 
Preferred telephone number: …………………………………………………………………………home / work /mobile 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………   Date …………………………. (Parent / Guardian) 
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